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May 17, 2021 

To the Board of Supervisors, 

Originally,  I  began composing this letter to urge you to NOT vote for a vaccine passport within the county as it is a 
breech against our personal freedoms. But a friend just texted me to inform me that Ms Bautista contacted her family to 

inform them that the rumors that Ventura County is adopting a vaccine passport is just that—rumors, and false ones at 

that! 

I  am very happy to learn that the Board agrees that we MUST protect our Constitutionally protected individual rights, as 

well as the privacy of our own health history, and that there  will  be NO vaccine passport required  within  the county! 

In closing,  I  continue to urge the Board to not  hope  such a "passport" at any time  in  the future. I respect and appreciate 

that you are working to protect our freedoms  in  our beautiful county!! 

Sincerely grateful, 

Susan Bass 
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